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Edward River  Gardens       
Village Voice 

We welcome our new Manager Sue Bourchier to our facility 
and look forward to positive improvements.  
STAFF—We say goodbye to Anette Adcock, Kay Camin and 
Bob Brewer  and welcome Judy Wilson, Sarah Thomson, Ian & 
Sandra O’Brien.   
RESIDENT & FAMILY MEETING—The next Resident & Family 
Meeting is scheduled for  11th November at 4pm.  We wel-
come family to stay on afterwards for Happy Hour .  
FATHER’S DAY RAFFLE. The raffle was won by Ron Reed.  
TATTSLOTTO RESULTS Winners of our Tattslotto to date are Titia 
Egan, LynneMarree Battenally, Ieesha Isailovic, Josie Bott, Ar-
thur Eade, Amanda Handley, Hayley Mead and Anette Ad-
cock.   
OUTINGS & ACTIVITIES 
Residents have had the Preschool, Public School visit, trips 
have taken place to Syd Brown’s museum at Woorinen South, 
Spoons Restaurant and the Art Gallery.  
ENTERTAINMENT 
We will have the pleasure of David Shannon entertaining  us 
on Friday 30th September, starting at 10.30am.  You are wel-
come to join us. 
VEGETABLE GARDEN 
Resident Bob has every pot and planter box full of wonderful  
vegetables that are growing madly from all the rain.   We look 
forward to eating a healthy mix during the year. 
EMPTY JAM TINS 
Some of our residents are planting into tins.  If you have  empty 
jam/tomato tins please drop them in for our project. 
23rd OCTOBER –OPEN HOUSE  & DEVONSHIRE TEA  
The old hostel, located at 1 Carne Street will open to the pub-
lic for Devonshire Tea from 9.30– 12 . Edward River Gardens will 
be holding a lunchtime sausage sizzle, raffle and trading table 
from noon onwards.  Garage sales will also be taking place 
around town.   
VOLUNTEERS—We welcome volunteers to help out with activi-
ties or if you have a talent you would like to share with the resi-
dents, please contact us.  
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It is a privilege to 
have been appointed 
as Business Manag-
er at your facility.  
The history behind 
ERG is magnificent 
and one to be proud 
of. 
My experience is 
extensive in Aged 
Care and I wish to 
assure residents, 
staff, relatives and 
the community that 
ERG is one of the 
best I have been in-
volved with. 
Delightful surround-
ings, single rooms, 
dedicated staff, 
great activities pro-
gram, quality home 
cooked food daily, 
and maintained with 
a glow and shine 
from entry to exit.  
I would encourage 
community mem-
bers, friends and 
family to visit and 
view this facility—
you will be im-
pressed. 
Again, thank you 


